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Our upcoming events are on page 3.  The website (www.suffolkdental.org), our 
emails and our social sites are great sources of up to date schedules. 

 

Praise keeps coming regarding our Speakers and our Venue! 

       You can experience the venue and our hospitality at  
Compliance Day 12/4/2024 - 5 Courses - 1 Day (see back cover) 

Just a few photos from our 2024 
Seminar Series.   

We thank our outstanding speakers and all 
those who attended.  

Don’t miss our 2025 Program More Details Inside! 

http://suffolkdental.org/calendar-of-events.html
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More details on events can be found on the 

back cover and within the bulletin. 

IMPORTANT — The ADA Master Database of 

Record (APTIFY), which is utilized for Mem-

bership, Events, Reporting and much more 

has been upgraded.  Some issues exists and 

are being addressed.  Watch our correspond-

ence for  updates. 

Please note there are several events and 

courses in active planning, watch our website 

and our emails and social sites for updates 

(as events are subject to change).  Your sup-

port, patronage and patience are appreciated 

as always.  Please send any comments to 

Contact@SuffolkDental.Org.  
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SCDS Calendar SCDS Registration Site 

Date SCDS Event
10/17/2024 	SmileCon 2024 - New Orleans Oct 17-19

10/19/2024 ADA House of Delegates 2024 - Oct 19-22

11/1/2024 LI Womens Dental Symposium - Scrubs and Stilettos

11/1/2024
The Wonderful World of Specialty Care - 2 CE Course -

 Register Here

11/6/2024
New Dentist Event - Emotional Dentistry and Digital Smile 

Design - Dr. Publio Silfa

11/13/2024 General Membership Meeting

11/18/2024 Board of Directors Mtg.

12/4/2024 COMPLIANCE DAY 2024 Multiple Courses

12/4/2024 Mandatory Child Abuse Reporter Course

12/4/2024 NYS and Federal Compliance Guidelines

12/4/2024 Mandatory CPR/AED Certification

12/4/2024 Risk Management - 4 CE

12/4/2024 Mandatory Infection Control Certification

1/11/2025 SCDS Officers Gala Celebration - SAVE THE DATE

4/26/2025 Give Kids a Smile - Sponsorship Info

New Events being researched

mailto:suffolkdental@optonline.net
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org
http://users.neo.registeredsite.com/0/7/5/19142570/assets/Ad_Rate_Sheet_2018v2.pdf
http://suffolkdental.org/index.html
mailto:Contact@SuffolkDental.Org
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org?subject=Comments%20-%20SCDS%20Bulletin%20Fall%202020
https://www.suffolkdental.org/calendar
https://www.suffolkdental.org/calendar
https://myaccount.ada.org/s/events?comSiteId=a2E8V00000Ndf7rUAB
https://myaccount.ada.org/s/events?comSiteId=a2E8V00000Ndf7rUAB
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Scott Gusz  

Scott.Gusz@Straumann.com  

631-241-4971  

Dan Kane 

Daniel.Kane@Straumann.com 

516-427-3722 

https://www.garfieldrefining.com/industries/dentists/
https://www.straumann.com/us/en/dental-professionals.html
mailto:Scott.Gusz@Straumann.com
mailto:Daniel.Kane@Straumann.com


 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE            Steven R. Feigelson, DDS   

A Season of Growth and Change 

Dear Colleagues, 

"Autumn teaches us the beauty of letting go. Growth 
requires release. It's what the trees do." 

As the vibrant hues of fall begin to paint our land-
scape, we're reminded of the cyclical nature of growth 
and change. While summer often represents a time of 
relaxation and vacation, the Suffolk County Dental 
Society had been tirelessly working to advance the 
interests of its member dentists. 

In July, our Executive Director, Bill Panzarino, and I 
had the privilege of attending the ADA Conference 
Week at the ADA headquarters in Chicago. The focus 
of this year's conference was the implementation of 
Fonteva Salesforce, a cutting-edge operational plat-
form that has replaced the outdated Aptify system. 
This transition marks a significant step forward for 
the American Dental Association and all its compo-
nent societies. 

The new Fonteva Salesforce platform promises to 
revolutionize how we serve our members. You can 
look forward to a more streamlined process for enter-
ing and tracking your continuing education credits, 
among other improvements. This upgrade reflects our 
commitment to embracing technological advance-
ments that enhance our members' experience and op-
erational efficiency. 

Artificial Intelligence in Dentistry 

Another highlight of the Chicago meeting was the 
enlightening discussion on artificial intelligence (AI) 
in dentistry. As we stand on the brink of a technologi-
cal revolution, it's clear that AI will dramatically re-
shape our practice methods. 

AI in dentistry holds immense potential across vari-
ous areas: 

• Diagnostic Assistance: AI algorithms can analyze 
dental images with remarkable accuracy, potentially 
detecting issues that might be overlooked by the hu-
man eye. 

• Treatment Planning: AI can help create more pre-
cise and personalized treatment plans by analyzing 
vast amounts of patient data and outcomes. 

• Patient Education: AI-powered apps and tools can 
enhance patient understanding of their dental health 
and proposed treatments. 

Practice Management: AI can optimize scheduling, 

inventory management, and other administrative 
tasks. 

However, the integration of artificial intelligence also 
raises important questions about the future of our 
workforce. While AI could potentially eliminate 
some traditional roles, it is crucial to view this as an 
opportunity for role evolution rather than elimination. 
Staff members can be upskilled to manage and inter-
pret AI systems, providing a more nuanced, human 
touch to patient interactions that AI cannot replicate. 

The potential impact of artificial intelligence on our 
staff is a complex issue with both benefits and chal-
lenges. On one hand, it could lead to increased effi-
ciency and reduced costs. On the other, we must con-
sider the value of personal interactions in healthcare 
settings and the potential loss of jobs. As we navigate 
this transition, it will be crucial to strike a balance 
between technological advancement and maintaining 
the human element that is so vital to patient care. 

ADA House of Delegates Meeting 

Looking ahead, the ADA House of Delegates meeting 
will take place in New Orleans from October 17-19. 
To represent you, Delegates and Alternate Delegates 
from Suffolk will be attending to vote on several im-
portant resolutions that will shape the future of our 
practice. One key area of focus will be changes to the 
dues structure, which are designed to particularly 
benefit our newer members. As we often say, times 
are changing, and dentistry must evolve with them. 

We're excited to announce that Dr. Brett Kessler, a 
long-time friend of the SCDS, will be sworn in as the 
next ADA President. Additionally, we will be voting 
on the next President-Elect. Our very own Dr. Maria 
Maranga is in the running for this prestigious posi-
tion, and we extend our heartfelt wishes for her suc-
cess. 

On a more local level, Mr. Panzarino and I have been 
actively engaged with our community partners. Over 
the summer, we met with Directors and staff at the 
BOCES Dental Assisting Program and Farmingdale 
Hygiene Program. These meetings focused on explor-
ing ways to collaborate effectively, benefiting both 
our members and their students while addressing the 
growing shortage of hygienists in the post-COVID 
landscape.         {CONTINUED ON PAGE 14} 
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https://ddsmatch.com/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CPBqZTexDWJa-8HAt0HxX10GdPWRV301HKrMD245tug/edit?usp=drivesdk
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Don’t Miss This Year’s Event—November 1st 2024.  

Sign up now before you get closed out of your choices. 

https://myaccount.ada.org/s/events?comSiteId=a2E8V00000Ndf7rUAB
https://myaccount.ada.org/s/events?comSiteId=a2E8V00000Ndf7rUAB
https://myaccount.ada.org/s/events?comSiteId=a2E8V00000Ndf7rUAB


 

 

8 

Rain or Shine 

Inside and Out 

Our events are  

informative and fun! 

https://myaccount.ada.org/s/events?comSiteId=a2E8V00000Ndf7rUAB


 

 

  EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S  EDITORIAL Bill Panzarino 

Was it good for you too? 

What a great feeling it is to see our members at our educational and social 

events.  While I am always keen to share information about our sponsors and 
other up coming events, I am so happy to field questions about what 
happening in and around the community.  It is equally satisfying to get 

positive feedback on things we are doing and 
identify areas that can be improved. I am also 
amazed at the buzz and camaraderie created 
by the attendees. It is clear to see the dental 
community network in full swing.  New 
connections being made by our newer dentists, 
and long standing relationships continuing to 
prosper.  It’s a fantastic exchange of ideas that 
really helps move us forward, but works best 
when you are there.  I do feel that newer 
dentists are missing out on this enormous 
benefit of participation.  A participation that is 
not only good for the soul but good for your 
future and financial well being.  I do hope to 

see more New Dentists at our events as we 
wind down 2024. 

Our Seminar Series in 2024 returned to growth, 

a great reward for the efforts of our Educational 

Committee led by Drs Patricia Swanson and 

Jimmy Kilimitzoglou.   The 2025 program is 

coming together and we are sure it will be a 

real hit.  Will you be there to take advantage?  

Please send any comments or questions to 

Contact@SuffolkDental.Org or call us at 631

-232-1400.  

Bill Panzarino - Executive Director, SCDS 
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mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org?subject=Comments%20-%20SCDS%20Bulletin%20Fall%202020
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https://www.frankelnewfield.com/
https://heartland.com/affiliate-with-us/
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 Membership Corner — Hailey Taylor, DDS 

Welcome to Summer! 
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The start of another academic year means for many, sending our kids off to 

school again or for those pediatric dentists and orthodontists, lighter morning 

schedules. It also means we welcome new 
dental students and residents in the Suffolk 
County Dental Society family! Some of our 
board and executive team were able to meet 
with the new Stony Brook and St. Charles 
residents back in June to enjoy lunch and 
encourage them to attend our many new 
member events and meetings. We want to 
support these new dentists as much as 
possible and instill in them an appreciation for 
organized dentistry and all the benefits it 
brings.  

 

In August, we also welcomed a new batch of 
aspiring dentists to Stony Brook’s class of 
2028! As we do annually, SCDS President 
Steve Feigelson and multiple other board  
members lunched with the new students and 
welcomed them to the profession. We are 
looking forward to seeing these students at 
some of our Suffolk events throughout the year 
and encourage each of you to consider joining 
our mentorship program to support them even 
further. We can never pass on enough 
knowledge!   

We enjoyed getting the gang back together at 
our seminar series with Dr. David Rice (Plan, 
Prep, Place) on September 18th and of course 
our zoom general membership meeting on Sept 
25th. 

Hailey Taylor, DDS 
Chairperson SCDS Membership Committee 

 

As I begin the heavy travel season for caucus visits, the response to my mes-
sage has been strong.  From Zoom to in person, people have shared that my 
platform of Embrace, Educate and Elevate is what is needed to strengthen and 
guide the ADA of the future. 

I can't thank Suffolk and NYSDA enough for their support.  Please continue to 
share any questions that you may have or hear about as communication will be 
the key to the success of the ADA tripartite  

Dr. Maria Maranga, ADA President-Elect Candidate, Suffolk County Dental Society 
Past President 

{August 7th 2024 - SCDS engages the 
Stony Brook School Of Dental Medicine 
Class of 2028} 

https://www.ada.org/-/media/project/ada-organization/ada/ada-org/files/about/governance/nysdamarangacampaignbrochurefinal_125.pdf?rev=3e12f3a5ec9045969d923513084d06f5&hash=B2191B06FC3918022D229097CE2D3A1D
https://www.ada.org/-/media/project/ada-organization/ada/ada-org/files/about/governance/nysdamarangacampaignbrochurefinal_125.pdf?rev=3e12f3a5ec9045969d923513084d06f5&hash=B2191B06FC3918022D229097CE2D3A1D
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{CONTINUED FROM PAGE 5} 

Your engagement and feedback are crucial as we navi-
gate these exciting developments. Feel free to reach 
out to me with any suggestions or initiatives that you 
would like us to explore. Together, we can shape a fu-
ture for dentistry that honors our traditions while em-
bracing innovation. Let's continue to grow, learn, and 
evolve, much like the ever-changing seasons around 
us. 

In the spirit of full disclosure, if you question the 
significance that artificial intelligence will play in 
your personal and professional lives, the article 
you just read was written, in part, through AI. 

 

Steven R. Feigelson, DDS 

President Suffolk County Dental Society 



 

 

 

Modern Office for sale in Stony Brook - Selling 
under market value -only 250K, 4/5 Ops with New 
Chairs. Entire Office Renovated and Ultra-
Modern Fully Computerized X-rays and Pan. Tri-
os Digital Scanner And Mill for Same day Crowns 
and Digital Dentistry.  1400’ includes 4 Ops, Wait, 
Reception, Break Room, Large Lab, Sterilization, 
Highly Visible with Excellent Signage 20’. Doctor 
cut back to Pt and is grossing over 400K 
FFS,  easily gross 1M++ Full Time. For Info 
please text 631-827-7188    We will also consider 
renting operatories to right person(s)  

Equipment for Sale - Dental instruments, small 
equipment, handpieces, and  clinical supplies for 
sale.  Recently retired dentist offering contents of 
office well below retail value.  Call 917 526-0721 
for details.  

Position Available - The School of Dental Medi-
cine at Stony Brook University is seeking applica-
tions for two full-time (12-month), clinical-track 
faculty appointments in Department of General 
Dentistry. https://apptrkr.com/5520677 

Position Available - Stony Brook University 
School of Dental Medicine invites qualified appli-
cations for a part time, non-tenure track Clinical 
Assistant Professor in the Department of Perio-
dontics & Endodontics. Apply: https://
apply.interfolio.com/150235 

Dental Office Coverage Available - Vacation 
and illness coverage. Keep the office open while 
you’re on the beach. Contact Dr. Laurence 
Schwartz at 516-982-8948 
or LSchwartzDDSPC@gmail.com 

Available Space - One Dental Operatory for sub-
let. Fully equipped and ready to use. Contact us 
to schedule a viewing or for more information! 
Contact: MichaelDonnellyDDS1@gmail.com 

Office for Rent in Smithtown - For Rent: Newly 
renovated, fully equipped, beautiful dental office 
with 2 operatories available for rent on a busy 
main street. Available every Thursday, Friday and 
alternating Saturdays. Dental Specialists only. 
Contact: teethmaker9@gmail.com or call (631) 
525-7161  

GP Associate Opportunity in Oyster Bay of-
fice - State of the Art Practice with great flow of 

CLASSIFIED  
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patients. Mostly PPO and FFS.  Zero Medicaid 
or HMO.  Looking for ethical practitioner. Pro-
duction comes easy after that. Pay is based on 
production. Please contact at 412-758-1864 
to discuss. 

Associate Dentist Needed - Large multi-
specialty group practice is looking for top-
notch Associate Dentists in Amityville, Com-
mack, Medford, Middle Island ($20K sign on 
bonus), and Smithtown. Qualifications and 
Skills: DDS/DMD from an accredited University 
and an active State Dental Board license.  A 
personable chairside manner. Earning poten-
tial of $200K+ annual income, Training to ad-
vance your career, Full-time employees also 
enjoy healthcare benefits, a company-
sponsored 401(k), and malpractice reimburse-
ment. Reach out 
to chris@thesmilist.com today! 

General Practice for Sale – Melville - Great 
location, Route 110 by LIE. Newly renovated 
Office and Office building with ample parking. 
Patient focused fee for service practice with 
over 40 years experience. Three ops with 
fourth room plumbed. Approximately 950K 
gross. Dentrix, Dexis, Scanner. CON-
TACT: Melvilledentalmsaz@gmail.com 

Looking for Associate - Associate wanted for 
eventual buy out of 50+ years old (SE Suffolk) 
general dental practice. Must be competent in 
all phases of dentistry. Contact us at 631-398-
2493, email at olddoggm@gmail.com 

Office Space for Rent – Syosset - Excellent 
opportunity for a dental specialist. Fully 
equipped operatories available for rent and 
conveniently located near the train station. Op-
eratories available part-time or full-time. Con-
tact – 516-921-7444 

Dental Office for Sale or Rent - The Stony 
Brook Medical Park, 2500 Nesconset Hwy, Bld 
11-C, Stony Brook, NY 11790.Walk-in quality - 
perfect for one dentist or two dentists who will 
not practice at the same time. Three operato-
ries: two doctors, one hygiene, 966 sq/ft with 
an equal size basement. Must be seen to be 
appreciated. If interested contact John Diana 
at johndianadds@optonline.net or 516-455-
0695. 

https://apptrkr.com/5520677
https://apply.interfolio.com/150235
https://apply.interfolio.com/150235
mailto:LSchwartzDDSPC@gmail.com
mailto:MichaelDonnellyDDS1@gmail.com
mailto:teethmaker9@gmail.com
mailto:chris@thesmilist.com
mailto:Melvilledentalmsaz@gmail.com
mailto:olddoggm@gmail.com
mailto:johndianadds@optonline.net
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TV and Digital Ads 

Continue in 2024! 

Watch for it on News 12, Bravo, Food 
Network, Fuse, AMC, Comedy, Discovery 
Lifetime, Paramount, TLC, 
TNT, TWC, USA Or on your 
favorite Social Platforms 

See it now with this  

QR Code 

http://www.rivkinradler.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LT-zw8M7MJs
mailto:LSchwartzDDSPC@gmail.com?subject=Follow%20up%20from%20your%20coverage%20ad%20in%20the%20SCDS%20Bulletin...


 

 

                      New Dentist Committee 

New Dentist Corner with Dr. Devin Klein 

Were you there?  We had a great time at our Top Golf on Wednesday July 

31st. More than 30 New Dentists joined several SCDS leaders for a fun summer 

social event, sponsored by TargetRock Wealth 
Management, Bank of America Practice 
Solutions, Straumann and MLMIC. SCDS 
President Dr. Steven Feigelson, President-Elect 
Dr. Bill Bast, NYSDA Trustee Dr. Guenter Jonke 
and NYSDA Secretary/Treasurer Dr. Paul Leary 
we’re all on hand. Of course I was there as was 
Dr. Hailey Taylor our Membership Chair. 
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New Dentist members are all invited to our 
next event, November 6 at the Stateroom in 
Patchogue. Enjoy a meal, drinks and a 
presentation from Dr. Publio Silfa  There is no 
charge for New Dentist members 
but you must register in advance.  

Devin Klein, DDS 

SCDS New Dentist Chair 
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  NYSDA Trustee        Guenter J. Jonke, DMD 

We are working it, you can help! 

I hope this summer was unforgettable with family and friends. Bucket list 

vacations, weddings, graduations to name a few.  It is a permission to 
celebrate life.  And now that the slow pace of August  is over,  the time to pick 
up your energy is now. 

Every day numerous legislative bills are brought 
forward that affect our profession. 
NYSDA's  governmental team watches them very 
closely and advises the Board of Trustees on our 
ability to practice in a manner that is best for 
patients. 

Access to care, workforce issues and mid - 
level providers (dental therapists) continue to 
be front and center in dentistry. Additionally, 
student debt, insurance reform bills including 
DLR (Dental Loss Ratio), VCC ( Virtual Credit 
Card), network leasing and Medicaid/Insurance 
Reimbursement are realistic concerns we all 
face as dental care providers.  

Advocacy will always be our best value in 
membership . We can only do so much to fight 
the fight. We need all of you to help remain 
strong in our association.  Help us advocate for 

quality patient care and safety.  As ADA 
president Linda Edgar says "Get informed 
about legislative issues... take action on the 
issues affecting our community".   

Strong relationships with our lawmakers and 
those who design policy is what is needed.  We 
have to educate them in what we do each and 
every day in our offices. This takes time and 
money.  Call us and speak with Carol or Bill. 
Better yet... ask to join a committee.  Voice your 
opinion.   Make a difference for today, tomorrow 
and for our leaders of tomorrow.  Time is running 
out.  Email us at Contact@SuffolkDental.org or 
give the office a call—631-232-1400 

Dr. Jonke is our NYSDA Trustee, Past Chair 
of the NYSDA Council on Ethics and 
previously served on the ADA Council on 
Ethics, Bylaws and Judicial Affairs.} 

mailto:Contact@suffolkdental.org?subject=Sep%202024%20Bulletin%20Response
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http://users.neo.registeredsite.com/0/7/5/19142570/assets/GMM_Flyer_May_6_2020.pdf
https://www.td.com/us/en/small-business/healthcare-practice-solution
https://danzigermarkhoff.com/
http://www.nydentalupholstery.com/
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Sixth Letter from the ADA Trustee to the NYSDA Components – September 2024  -  Trustee’s Corner 

                        Greetings New York State Dental Association members. Thank you for continuing to support our great 
profession of dentistry, as well as organized dentistry. I hope everyone and their families enjoyed this past summer. As 
many of you have heard, the American Dental Association has sold the building at 211 E Chicago Avenue in Chicago, 
Illinois. By way of history, the ADA bought the land at that site from the American Red Cross and built the current build-
ing in 1965. The new owners are the Ann and Robert Lurie Children’s Hospital, which has their main headquarters next 
door. They rented four floors in our building for many years. We were also able to agree to rent from them while lease-
hold improvements are done at our new location. 

           Our new headquarters will be located at 401 N Michigan, approximately a half mile from our previous location. 
We will occupy the top four floors of the building, floors 32-35. The leasehold improvements will be completed by early 
2025 and we will move in right after. I was fortunate enough to have a tour of the facility in August. It is the perfect 
amount of space for our needs today. Approximately 70,000 square feet split between the four floors will be specifically 
built out for our volunteer member and staff needs. The view from all these floors is spectacular. You get a bird’s eye 
view of the Chicago River, Lake Michigan, the Chicago Tribune and NBC buildings, as well as downtown Chicago. 
There are several excellent hotels right near our location, including the Sheraton and Regency. 

         There is also conference space to use on the 19th and 25th floors. In addition, there is a large conference center, 
the Gleacher Center, right next door and owned by the University of Chicago Booth School of Business. We will be able 
to lease it with planned events and large meetings. It reminds me of the Hillenbrand Auditorium on the second floor at 
the ADA building.  

          Ultimately, the ADA will be rightsizing to the exact amount of space needed for today. All our scientific laboratories 
will be in Boston, Massachusetts and many of our employees work from home or on a hybrid schedule. The ADA need-
ed to right size its headquarters and these deals provided the perfect avenue for it. We also feel Lurie Children’s Hospi-
tal was the right buyer who will have even more success continuing to carry on the tradition of providing local citizens 
with excellent health care. 

          Incidentally, the leased premises for our ADA Forsyth Institute (AFI) will be completed by the spring of next year. 
We are occupying approximately 76,000 square feet in a beautiful building in Somerville, a suburb of Boston. We have 
increased our grant amounts for 2024 to $36 million dollars, with $10 million of that coming from NIH grants. The syner-
gy from this merger between the ADA and the Forsyth Institute has been incredible. Plans are in the works to take the 
capacity of the ADA Seal Program to another level. The demand is there for more consumer products looking for the 
Seal approval and the new labs will give us the means to achieve it. The AFI Certification Program, recently approved by 
the ADA Board of Trustees, will be introduced in the beginning of next year to approve specific dental products that den-
tists use in their office. The AFI feels there will be a strong demand for this certification program for dental manufacturing 
companies to meet the test of the program. Our members need to know which dental products on the market have been 
certified to do the things they profess.         

           On another note, the ADA just completed filing an amicus brief with the US Supreme Court concerning the Em-
ployee Retirement Income Security Act (ERISA). We are hoping this contributes to solving the confusion that certain 
dental insurance companies can claim they are under ERISA instead of state law and regulations. In general, some in-
surance companies, especially self-funded ones, proclaim they are immune from state insurance laws and regulations 
due to ERISA exemptions. Two different circuit courts, the Eighth and the Tenth, have given conflicted rulings on this 
very important issue. The ADA and several other health associations feel the Supreme Court needs to settle this area of 
law. We are hoping they decide in our favor sometime early next year.  

         It is really an exciting time for the ADA. With brand new headquarters and a new science laboratory location, it is 
indeed a time of change and implementation at the American Dental Association. As your second district trustee, I am 
humbled and proud to be part of the decision-making process in these historic times. I know I will see some of you at our 
annual meeting in New Orleans this October. We will be deciding critical issues as part of the House of Delegates. 
SmileCon will be celebrated right before our deliberations, and I hope many of you can come to NOLA to participate in 
some wonderful continuing education and meet up with many of your colleagues. As always, I would be happy to share 
more details with all the new ADA developments at the meeting or you can contact me by phone (716-510-3217) or 
email (dowdb@ada.org). Thanks again for being part of organized dentistry. 

 

Sincerely, Brendan 

Brendan Dowd DDS 
ADA Trustee, Second District   
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https://www.premierlongisland.com/
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Date SCDS Event Location Time
Thursday, October 17, 2024 	SmileCon 2024 - New Orleans Oct 17-19 New Orleans, LA Multi-Day Event

Saturday, October 19, 2024 ADA House of Delegates 2024 - Oct 19-22 New Orleans, LA Multi-Day Event

Friday, November 01, 2024 LI Womens Dental Symposium - Scrubs and Stilettos Heritage Club - Bethpage NY 8am-12:30pm

Friday, November 01, 2024

The Wonderful World of Specialty Care - 2 CE Course -

 Register Here
Heritage Club, Bethpage NY 1:30pm-3:30pm

Wednesday, November 06, 2024

New Dentist Event - Emotional Dentistry and Digital Smile 

Design - Dr. Publio Silfa State Room, Patchogue NY 6:30pm-9pm

Wednesday, November 13, 2024 General Membership Meeting Radisson Hauppauge  6pm-9pm

Monday, November 18, 2024 Board of Directors Mtg. 150 Motor Pkwy 7pm-9pm

Wednesday, Dec 4, 2024 COMPLIANCE DAY 2024 Multiple Courses 150 Motor Pkwy Full Day

Wednesday, Dec 4, 2024 Mandatory Child Abuse Reporter Course 150 Motor Pkwy 9am-1130am

Wednesday, Dec 4, 2024 NYS and Federal Compliance Guidelines 150 Motor Pkwy 1130am-Noon

Wednesday, Dec 4, 2024 Mandatory CPR/AED Certification 150 Motor Pkwy Noon-230pm

Wednesday, Dec 4, 2024 Risk Management - 4 CE 150 Motor Pkwy 230pm-630pm

Wednesday, Dec 4, 2024 Mandatory Infection Control Certification 150 Motor Pkwy 630pm-930pm

Saturday, January 11, 2025 SCDS Officers Gala Celebration - SAVE THE DATE Lands End - Sayville NY 7pm-11pm

Saturday, April 26, 2025 Give Kids a Smile - Sponsorship Info Long Island Aquarium - Riverhead NY 10am-3pm


